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From: Mulligan, Jack M. <jack.mulligan@cpuc.ca.gov>
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 11:22 AM
To: Rosauer, Michael;

Cc
Subject:

; Henriquez, Roxanne
Re: [EXTERNAL] Posting of SoCalGas’ Response to PEA Completeness Review, September 2023 on
SCG Regulatory Webpage

CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER, STOP, ASSESS, AND VERIFY

Do you know this person? Were you expecting this email, any links or attachments? Does the content make sense? If suspicious, do not click links, open
attachments, or provide credentials. Don't delete it. Report it by using the REPORT SPAM option!

Thanks Mike and Jeff,
No concerns from me.
Jack

Jack Mulligan (he, him, his)
Staff Attorney - CPUC

From: Rosauer, Michael <michael.rosauer@cpuc.ca.gov>

Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 8:56 AM

To: @socalgas.com>

Cc: @socalgas.com>; Henriquez, Roxanne <Roxanne.Henriquez@cpuc.ca.gov>; Mulligan,
Jack M. <jack.mulligan@cpuc.ca.gov>

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Posting of SoCalGas’ Response to PEA Completeness Review, September 2023 on SCG
Regulatory Webpage

Hi Jeff,

| don’t have any concerns, but | have copied Jack Mulligan the assigned CEQA attorney in case he has any concerns.
Thanks,

Mike

From:_@socalgas.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 3:52 PM

To: Rosauer, Michael <michael.rosauer@cpuc.ca.gov>

Cc:_@socalgas.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Posting of SoCalGas’ Response to PEA Completeness Review, September 2023 on SCG Regulatory
Webpage

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hey Mike, Happy New Year!



SoCalGas has received some fairly large Data Requests from the City of Ventura. To respond to some questions related
to air quality we need to reference some of the updated attachments that were part of SoCalGas’ Response to PEA
Completeness Review, September 2023 (Response). We normally do not post environmental related documents on our
public SoCalGas Regulatory Proceeding Webpage (ventura-compressor-modernization). If environmental related
documents are needed to be referenced outside of the application and PEA on our SoCalGas webpage, we would
reference the documents posted on the CPUC CEQA Webpage.

We noticed that the CPUC CEQA Webpage for the Project is not yet operational where normally the deficiency letter and
Responses are posted. In order to be responsive to these data requests and reference the updated information
contained in the Response, we plan to post the Response on our Regulatory Webpage (less the confidential information).
We know that eventually the “public version” of the Response will be posted on the CPUC’s CEQA Webpage.

Before we post the Response on our Regulatory Webpage, do you have any concerns?

Thanks,

Regulatory Affairs
SoCalGas

This email originated outside of Sempra. Be cautious of attachments, web links, or requests for information.





